
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF DECATUR 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) NO. DHA2023-06 

CAPITAL NEEDS ASSESSMENT 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Decatur, AL (DHA) is accepting proposals from qualified, 

licensed, and insured entities to preform a capital needs assessment for DHA’s Jordan-Neill high-

rise building. 

Separate, sealed proposals to provide this service will be received at 100 Wilson Street 

N.E., 12th Floor, Decatur, Alabama 35601 until 11:00 A.M. CST, July 12, 2023.  

Electronic proposal documents are available through Housing Agency Market Place E-

Procurement, by accessing the following website: 

https://ha.internationaleprocurement.com/requests.html?company_id=9513 

DHA reserves the right to reject any/or all proposals, make the determination as to what is 

equal to the specifications and/or scope of work, or to waive any informality in the proposals 

received, and to accept any proposal, which, in its opinion, may be in the best interest of DHA.    

 
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF DECATUR, ALABAMA 
Taura l. Denmon, Executive Director 


